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announcing environmental review 
documents, public comment periods and 
other actions of the Environmental Quality 
Board. For more information on environmental 
review, please visit the EQB website.  
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Environmental Impact Statement Need Decisions 

The noted responsible governmental unit has determined the following project does not require 
preparation of an Environmental Impact Statement. The dates given are, respectively, the date of the 
determination and the date the Environmental Assessment Worksheet notice was published in the EQB 
Monitor.   

 City of Saint Paul, Linwood Monroe Arts Plus Lower School Addition (Linwood School) 2-2-17 
(10-10-16)  

 

Notices 

Minnesota Department of Agriculture - Notification of Releases of 
Genetically Engineered Organisms  

 

Pioneer Hi-Bred International, filed a Notification for Release of Genetically Engineered Organism with 
the Minnesota Department of Agriculture, MDA notification number 17-NO-05.  Notification is for 
genetically modified corn, pending USDA-APHIS Biotechnology Regulatory Services (BRS) approval for 
the environmental release of transgenic corn, referenced as Application Number 17-019-101n.  For 
additional information contact Clifford Watrin, Minnesota Department of Agriculture, 625 Robert St N., St. 
Paul, MN 55155, 651-201-6531, clifford.watrin@state.mn.us  
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